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Thursday 13th September 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

I  am writing to you about school communication.  As we have informed you we are going to be increasingly using the school website to share information.  We have recommended that you subscribe to email alerts from this by clicking on the newsletter icon at the bottom of the home page.  If you already subscribed to the website last year please make sure you have updated your year group by clicking on the newsletter icon again.

We have been made aware this week that some of you are only receiving the emails into your Spam rather than your inbox.  As soon as we were made aware we looked into this with our website provider.  He has produced the attached document which we hope will help to rectify the issue.

Please remember that information can be accessed on our website and homework is posted in the class pages each week.

We will still use ParentMail if we need to contact you within the school day either by email or text message for any news/information that cannot wait until the 5pm email from the website!

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody


